
   

 

 

 
 
Tuesday, August 26, 2013 
  
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2014-0099 
 North Bay Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL) 
 2015 Rebasing Application 
 
 
In a letter dated February 20, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) identified NBHDL as one of 

the distributors on the 2015 rebasing list.  Although NBHDL’s staff and consultants have been working 

diligently on preparing an application for rates effective May 1, 2014, we are writing to inform the Board 

that NBHDL will not be in a position to file its rebasing application by August 29, 2014.  NBHDL will 

continue to use its best efforts to complete all remaining work to file its rate application on or before 

November 28, 2014 
 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by 

 

 

Todd Wilcox, 
President and Chief Operating Officer 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (305) 
twilcox@northbayhydro.com 
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